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BINGHAM COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bingham County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, November 18, 2024 at 9:30 a.m., in Commission Chambers, Bingham County Courthouse, 501 N. 
Maple, Blackfoot, Idaho, to hear the Bingham County Planning & Zoning Commissions recommendations on 
proposed modifications to Bingham County Code Title 10 Chapter 3 “Administration; Hearing Regulations” and 
Title 10 Chapter 10 “Appeals and Variances.”  Notice for this Public Hearing is in accordance with Bingham 
County Code Sections 10-3-6 and Idaho Code Sections 67-6511 and 67-6509. For more information on the Public 
Hearing, please visit www.binghamid.gov/PublicNotices. 

 
All persons interested or persons who are affected are invited to attend said Public Hearing to show cause, if any, 
if the amendments are reasonably necessary, in the interest of the public and in harmony with the objectives and 
purposes of the zoning ordinance. Testimony may be provided in favor, neutral or in opposition of said 
recommendation.  According to Bingham County Code Section 10-3-6(7), no more than two pages of written 
testimony will be accepted less than eight calendar days before a hearing.  You may mail at 501 N. Maple, Box 
204, Blackfoot, ID 83221 or by email at Ldalley@binghamid.gov. Individuals who need accessible 
communications or other accommodations in order to participate are invited to make their needs known to the 
Bingham County Clerk, 3 to 5 days in advance. ADA/504 Compliance. 
 
Dated this 25th day of October, 2024 
 

Lindsey Dalley 
Lindsey Dalley 
Commission Clerk  
 
Publish:  October 25, October 29 and November 1, 2024  
 
 

Lindsey Dalley, Commission Clerk 
501 N. Maple Room 204 

Blackfoot, ID 83221 
Phone (208) 782-3013 

Fax (208) 785-4131 
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